
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 22 By Councillor Macinnes for answer 

by the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 22 
September 2022 

   

Question  At the June Full Council it was unanimously agreed by 

Council, following my motion which was constructively 

amended by Green and Liberal Democrat contributions, that 

we would receive a report on the establishment of a Young 

Person’s Assembly within two committee cycles. Can the 

Leader tell us what interventions he has made, before 

receiving this question, to ensure that this vital contribution 

to effective policymaking and implementation will be brought 

forward? 

Answer   
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